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A special meeting was conducted on August 24,2022, at the Kingsbury Town Hall, 6 Michigan Street, 

Hudson Falls. 

PRESENT:                                                                   Dana Hogan, Supervisor                         

                                                                                   Richard Doyle, Deputy Supervisor 

                                                                                    William Haessly, Councilman 

                                                                                    James Lindsay, Councilman 

                                                                                    Dan Washburn, Councilman 

                                                                  

OTHERS PRESENT:                                                  Michael Graham, Highway Superintendent                                       

 

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Hogan at 5:32 pm and opened for the order of business 

with the Flag Salute led by Councilman Doyle. 

The special meeting was conducted to discuss the purchase of a 2022 Ford f-550 XL Crew Cab for the 

Highway Department. 

A motion by Councilman Washburn seconded by Councilman Doyle and carried by a vote of 5 ayes 

giving permission for Supervisor Hogan to sign a purchase agreement with Van Bortel Ford for a 2022 

Ford F-550 XL Crew Cab Truck for $43,024.01. Highway Supervisor Graham will negotiate a trade value 

for a 2009 Ford F350 Dump Truck. 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 5:36 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Cynthia Bardin, Town Clerk 


